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Working on behalf  
 

To: Businesses affected by the works along Colchester Road, Chelmsford  
 
Henderson & Taylor (Public Works) Ltd, have been contracted by the Home Group 
to improve Colchester Road, Chelmsford as part of the Channels residential 
development. The funding for this scheme has been provided by the development 
of the Housing in the Channels Estate. The roadworks involves the widening of 
Colchester roadway to two lanes to improve traffic flow.  
 
Works are due to commence on Monday 30th July for 27 weeks.  
The working hours will be from 7am -5pm Mon – Fri. 8am – 1pm Saturdays. Night 
works will be advertised ahead of night works.   
 
Access to businesses will be maintained for both pedestrian and vehicular access. 
Clear diversions will be in place and managed by the onsite traffic management 
operatives. Prior to any works outside of properties you will be contacted by the site 
manger who will give a detailed breakdown of the planned works and out of hours 
contacts.  
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact:   
Monday – Friday between 10.00am – 4.00pm 
Matt Lynch, Director, Henderson & Taylor (Public Works) Limited  
matthew@henderson-taylor.co.uk  
Office: 01375 850059  
 
Out of hours – please call 01375 850059 and follow the out of hours instructions on 
the answer phone.  

 
Project: Colchester Road, Chelmsford. Site overview Blue highlights improvement of 
roadway 
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